
Please vote NO on HB2509. There are many ways in which its pro-GMO provisions would harm 

Oregon farmers and agricultural industry—notably, the contamination of organic and other 

farms—and they’ve been widely documented.  

 

As a consumer who has spoken with many farmers (both conventional and organic), OSU 

affiliates and agriculture experts, I ask you to support a vibrant Oregon economy by voting NO 

on this bill and its outside-interests proponents. 

 

Respectfully, 

Joan Pinkert 

 


